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MINUTES 

 

DECATUR CITY COMMISSION 

 

Special Called Meeting 

June 21, 2021 

Via Video Teleconference: 3:30 p.m. 

 

Mayor Garrett called the Special Called Meeting of the Decatur City Commission to order 

at 3:30 p.m. on Monday, June 21, 2021. 

  

PRESENT: Mayor Garrett; Mayor pro tem Powers and Commissioners Dusenbury and Walsh; 

and, City Manager Arnold. 

 

PUBLIC HEARING – 2020-2021 Revised Budget Estimates; the 2021-2022 Proposed Budget 

Estimates; and, the 2021 Millage Rates.    

 Mayor Garrett opened the meeting for public comment. 

 

 Laquana Sinclair, 2321 Mark Trail, stated that she had just moved to the area and was 

interested in learning about her new home. 

 

 Mayor Garrett and City Manager Arnold explained that Ms. Sinclair lived in 

unincorporated DeKalb County and stated that if she wanted to learn about the County’s budget 

or millage rates she would need to contact her DeKalb County Commissioner. 

 

 John Raveling, owner of Fleet Feet, was unable to speak due to technical issues. 

 

 Hearing no further comments, Mayor Garrett closed the public hearing. 

 

There being no other business, the meeting was adjourned. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

________________________________ 

Meredith Roark 

City Clerk 


